
  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Burwell Residential Trip 2017 

 

All of our year 4 pupils are invited to take part in our exciting residential trip to Burwell House on the 

Cambridgeshire/Suffolk border. The house, built in the 1700s, is set within three acres of its own land with 

lots of opportunities for exploring the outdoors in the summer months.  

 

While at Burwell, the children will be involved in a range of engaging activities with the aim of developing 

their geographical skills and encouraging them to follow a historical line of inquiry. This will be closely linked 

with our topic work on map reading skills. The children will also take part in various games which will promote 

team building skills and independence.   

 

The children will be away from home for three days and two nights. Due to number restrictions, your child 

will be allocated to either group 1 (who will be leaving on Monday 12th June and returning the afternoon of 

Wednesday 14th June) or group 2 (who will be leaving on Wednesday 14th June and returning the afternoon of 

Friday 16th June). Please see below for information with regards to your child’s allocated time.  

 

All children in KB4 – Group 1 (Monday 12th June - Wednesday 14th June) 

All children in NS4 - Group 2 (Wednesday 14th June - Friday 16th June) 

JH4 has been split and a letter confirming which group they are in will be sent home later this week.   

(Mrs Harper will be at Burwell for both sessions). 

 

The cost of the trip will be £125 which will cover travel, insurance, accommodation and food. If you would 

like your child to take part a £35 non-refundable deposit is required along with your consent.  This can be 

made via School Gateway and needs to be completed by Monday, 5th December.  As soon as the final numbers 

are known you will receive a confirmation letter of your child’s place on the trip and details of the payment 

instalment options.  

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mrs Harper, Miss Stevenson and Miss Brace  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 
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